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                February 14, 2022 
Daniel McCoy 
County Executive 
County of Albany 
112 State Street, Room 1200 
Albany, NY, 12207 
 
Re: New York State Enough is Enough Program Letter of Invitation - Response Required 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
The New York State Office for the Prevention of Domestic Violence (OPDV) administers 
the New York State Enough is Enough program. This letter is to inform you of your 
eligibility for the Enough is Enough program, pending approval by the Office of the State 
Comptroller. As a New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) approved Rape Crisis 
Program, NYSDOH-funded Rape Prevention Education Program Regional Center for 
Sexual Assault Prevention, or historically funded Enough is Enough program, your agency 
is eligible for this funding. 
 
This program will fund providers for a three-year period from 5/1/2022 – 4/30/2025, 
contingent on continued availability of funding. This funding will allow funded programs to 
support colleges and universities in implementation of the requirements of the Enough is 
Enough law, including prevention education and direct victim services on campuses. 
Programs are expected to establish, maintain, and regularly review Memoranda of 
Understanding (MOUs) or partnership agreements with local colleges and universities and 
to deliver training, prevention education, victim services, and other activities based on the 
needs of each campus population. 
 
The attached work plan outlines the requirements of the Enough is Enough program for 
the new funding cycle.  
 
Funding will be distributed to each eligible contractor on the basis of the counties served 
by the program, as reported to the New York State Department of Health, and the number 
of students enrolled in colleges and universities located in each county in New York State, 
as reported in the State Education Department (SED) Office of Research and Information 
Systems (ORIS) Information Reporting Systems (IRS). In counties served by multiple 
Enough is Enough contractors the total number of students enrolled in all colleges and 
universities located in those counties will be equally distributed among the programs 
serving the county. Funding is also provided to programs in counties without colleges and 
universities to support the ancillary demand for services as a result of the Enough is 
Enough law. If all eligible programs accept the invitation to participate, it is anticipated that 
your three-year award will be approximately $135856 per year. In the event some 
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programs reject the funding, total awards will increase accordingly with the funding 
available. 
  
To participate in the Enough is Enough Program, please fill out the form at this link 
indicating acceptance of the funds by March 1, 2022. By indicating your acceptance on 
the form, you are agreeing to the following: 

• Your organization will accept the award for the amount determined by the available 
funding and the total number of participating eligible providers;  

• Your organization will use the funds for services consistent with the attached 
workplan; 

• Your organization will submit quarterly reports identifying services provided and 
costs incurred by the program in the format designated by the New York State 
Office for the Prevention of Domestic Violence.  

If you do not wish to participate in the Enough is Enough program, please fill out the form 
at this link declining the funding by the same date, March 1, 2022, so that the funding can 
be reallocated.  
 
Additional contract information will be forwarded if you elect to participate in the program. 
Please indicate the best contact person for future communication in your answers to the 
form at this link. Final awards and eligibility are contingent upon availability of funds 
and the review and approval of the Office of the New York State Comptroller.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Abbey Marr, Director of Sexual Assault Policy, 
Prevention and Programming, at enoughisenough@opdv.ny.gov. We look forward to 
hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Kelli Owens 
Executive Director 
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